Baltimore

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honaorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H, Cole, Presidenl[/azy{ﬁ&/

DATE: June 29, 2017

SUBIECT: City Councii Bill No. 17-0091
Zoning — Conditional Use Parking Lot — 1904 Wilmington Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill
17-0091, for the purpose of allowing the property known as 1904 Wilmington Avenue to be
utilized as a parking lot. If passed, the Bill will assist the operation of a small business in

Baltimore City.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given to City Council Bill No. 17-
0091.

cc: Kyron Banks

a6 5. Charles 5. Suite 2100 Baltirmore, MD 21207 410 8379305 0 £10,837 0363



